
Dear Parents,

Your child is invited to participate in the Bowling Club offered through St John Paul II School.
The trips to the bowling alley will occur after school between 3:00 P.M. and 4:45P.M. Students
will travel to Ryan Family Bowling TenPinEatery at the Cape Cod Mall in Hyannis. Parents must
make arrangements for transportation to and from the bowling alley. Parent pick-up will be at the
TenPinEatery at 4:45.

The Bowling Club schedule is listed below for the entire year. Your child may attend some or all
of the sessions depending upon other commitments that s/he may have.

The fee for bowling at Ryan Family Amusement Center is $10.00 per day. Each time your child
participates the fee will be collected and paid directly to the business, therefore, cash must be
the method of payment.

Students are encouraged to come to the bowling alley to get some physical activity and join the
St. John Paul II School community.

Please sign and return the attached two sided permission slip. This slip will cover your child for
the entire school year regardless of how many sessions s/he attends.

Respectfully,

John Sinopoli

Dates For Bowling Club :
October 9, 2024
November 21, 2024
December 4, 2024
January 23, 2025
February 12, 2025
March 10, 2025
April 10,2025
May 8, 2025




